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PUBLIC NOTICE
NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING REGARDING AN ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY FOR IMPROVING THE UDOT I-15/SANTAQUIN MAIN STREET INTERCHANGE 
Notice is hereby given that the Santaquin City Council Members will attend a UDOT sponsored Neighborhood Meeting regarding an Environmental Assessment Study for the UDOT I-15/Santaquin Main Street Interchange on January 25th, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. at the Santaquin City Hall Building located at 110 S. Center Street, Santaquin. This public meeting will NOT be shown live on the Santaquin City YouTube Channel. No matters of City business will be voted on during this neighborhood meeting.
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin City hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing notice may be found at www.santaquin.org, in three physical locations (Santaquin City Hall Building, Zions Bank, Santaquin Post Office), and on the State of Utah’s Public Notice Website, https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html.
A copy of the notice may also be requested by calling (801)754-1904.
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________________________

Amalie R. Ottley, City Recorder
